










Adrianna Golovatii <adrianna.golovatii@helbraunlevey.com>

Rui Rui

Michael Yuen <michaelyuen112@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 5, 2025 at 3:13 PM
To: adrianna.golovatii@helbraunlevey.com

To the SLA Committee,

I live on Pell Street, around the corner from 15 Doyer St. I am very excited for the owner operator Annie Shi, of Rui Rui
LLC, to open her Chinese Wine bar. Chinatown has a lot of great restaurants but not as much diversity in the types of
restaurants. Her wine bar will be a different type of dining experience and a welcome addition.

Also, please try to keep the noise down during the later evening hours. Thank you!

https://www.google.com/maps/search/15+Doyer+St?entry=gmail&source=g































